
  

South Croydon Sign Church will be joining 
the congregation of St. Peter’s Church on 
Sunday 24th September to celebrate Harvest 
Thanksgiving. Afterwards there is a simple 
lunch at £5 per person. If wish to join us, 
please let Elaine Lavery or the Chaplain know.  
More information 
www.croydonsignchurch.wordpress.com or 
follow us on Facebook 
croydonsignchurch@southwarkdeaf 
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Church Outing – September 28th 
Mapledurham House  
and Marlow Town 
 
If you would like to join us for this trip then 
please let the Chaplain or Rev. Vera know. 
Cost is £30 includes coach travel, entry to 
Mapledurham and guided tour.  We will have 
lunch at a local pub near Mapledurham. 
Pick up from Hillingdon Underground and 
Hayes Deaf Centre.  
Please note this trip is Thursday 
28th September. Apologies for the 
mistake in previous newsletter. 

Church Fellowship Day at 
Trent Country Park 
Enfield Sign Church invite 
you to Trent Park on 
Saturday 2nd 
September from 12.30-6pm for a day of 
rounders, football and other games.  If you 
prefer a quieter afternoon there are paths 
around the park and the woodland and water 
gardens. Trent Park also has a small animal 
centre and tea shop. Bring a picnic lunch to 
share. Meet at 12.30pm at Car Park or if you 
arrive later look for us not far away as described 
below. 
5 mins walk from Cockfosters underground or 
buses 121,298,299,307,377 or 384.  
From Car Park, walk past toilets towards ‘Go 
Ape’ then turn left onto roadway towards open 
grass area on right side. 

Contact the Chaplain  The Revd Catherine Carlyon 
Text/mobile/Facetime 07855 098953 Office (voice only) 020 7272 1292 
Email catherine.carlyon@london.anglican.org 
Postal address: Deaf Chaplaincy, 36 Causton Street, London SW1P 4AU 
Website www.londondeafchurch.com   
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 Our regular service has been 
moved to October 15th (3rd Sunday) 
for October only. This is so the 

service is the same weekend as the 
Go!Sign Conference which is taking 

place at Enfield Baptist Church on 14th October. 
This is only for October service, which will be 
our 6th anniversary.  

Christmas at Brunel Manor, 
Torquay 
23rd -27th December 2017 
Maria Gibson and her friend have 
arranged to spend Christmas at Brunel 

Manor and have booked an interpreter for some 
of the community events that take place. If you 
are interested joining them for Christmas the 
cost is £395 per person. You need to book 
before October as places are limited. Contact 
the Chaplain for more information.  

Harvest Thanksgiving at Acton 
Vale Community Centre on  
27th September at 11.30am. 



 


